
Notices for Dunhill & Fenor Parish, Sunday, 07th February 2010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Next Friday, Father Murphy will visit the sick in their homes so if you, or anyone you know, would like a visit 

from the priest with the Sacraments please call the parish office during the week. (051-396892). 

 

 A course for new Ministers of the Eucharist and Ministers of the Word (Readers) in both churches will begin at 

St. John’s Pastoral Centre, Waterford, on Tuesday, February 9
th

, at 7.30 pm.  Training will continue for Ministers 

of the Eucharist on Tuesday 16
th

, and for Readers on Tuesday 23
rd

. On the fourth Tuesday, March 2
nd

, we will have 

a gathering of all Ministers of the Eucharist and Readers in Fenor church at 7.30pm.  Existing Ministers will be 

welcome to attend the course. Anyone who is willing to serve the community in one of these Ministries should 

contact the Parish Office as soon as possible. (051-396892 or dunhill.fenor.office@gmail.com) 

 

 The next Mass in our „Do this in Memory‟ programme is being celebrated next Sunday, 14
th
 February, at 11.00 

a.m. in Dunhill Church.  We look forward to welcoming all the children who are preparing for first Holy 

Communion, with their parents, godparents, families and teachers. 

 

 The next talk in the “Julian Walton Winter Lecture Series” will be given by William Fraher this Thursday, 11
th
 

February, on the subject: “The Life and Times of Dan Fraher”.  The lecture begins at 8 p.m. and admission is 

€7.00, including refreshments.  Further details can be found  at www.dunhilleducation.com 

 

 The 4
th

 Anne Valley 5-mile Challenge will take place on Saturday, 13th February at 12 noon, with walkers 

leaving at 11.00 a.m.  Registration can be completed online at www.annevalleyrunning.webs.com or on the day in 

Harney’s.  All proceeds this year will go to the Jack & Jill Foundation. 

 

 Two new courses will be given at Dunhill Multi Education Centre in the coming weeks.  A New Sewing and 

Design Course will be held on March 6
th

 and March 13
th
 when participants can learn all the basics of using your 

sewing machine and much more! This is a 2 day course and places are limited, so book early.  Another course on 

“How to Trace Your Family Tree” starts Monday 15
th
 February at 10am and will run for 4 weeks.  Have you 

ever wondered who your ancestors were? This course will show you how you can find out! For information on any 

of these courses, please contact Dunhill Multi Education Centre on 051-396934. 

 

 The Parish Office is open every day from 9.00 am. until 1.00 pm., except Tuesdays.  If you have any questions or 

queries please phone Julie at 051 396892 or email dunhill.fenor.office@gmail.com 

 

 

 The Parish Collection last week (31/01/10) amounted to: Masses €447.12 & Envelopes €507.45.  Thank you for 

your contribution. 

 

 Sunday, February 7th         Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m. 

Monday, February 8th     Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, February 9th    Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, February 10th  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church 3.00 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. 

Thursday, February 11th    Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, February 12th    

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church 10.00 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. 

Saturday, February 13th      Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m.  


